Peer Review Program

American Institute of Certified Public Accountants
Adninistered by the

New Jersey Society of CPAs

October 9, 2012

James M Preziosi, CPA

Preziosi Nicholson and Associates PA
1101 Wheaton Ave

Ste 100

Millville, NJ 08332

Dear Mr. Preziosi:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on October 2, 2012 the New Jersey Peer Review Executive Committee
accepted the report on the most recent system peer review of your fiem. The due date for your next review is
April 30, 2015. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity. If your due date falls between January and April, you can arrange to have your review
a few months earlier to avoid having a review during tax season.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its -
congratulations to the firm. :

We have enclosed the peer review compliance form that must be submitted to the New Jersey State Board
of Accountancy within 30 days of receipt of this letter, along with a copy of your firm’s peer review report,
fetter of response if applicable, and a copy of this acceptance letter.

Sincerely,

James L. Hardenberg, CPA, CAE

Director, NJSCPA Education Foundation, Inc.
jhardenberg@njscpa.org 973 226-4494 x 213
¢¢: John Richard Martini -

Firm Number: 4281067 Review Number 329819
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